FNA Members Meeting Date Set for Jan. 6

The general membership meeting for January has been changed to Tuesday, January 6, 1970. The reason for the change is the Alaska Federation of Natives Board of Directors will be meeting on January 8th and 9th in Anchorage.

It will be a very important meeting and it has urged all members and prospective members

to attend.

The meeting will be held at the Hospitality House on Airport Road beginning at 8 p.m. It might be added that, there is no longer a yearly dues requirement to be a member of the Fairbanks Native Association. The FNA extends an invitation to all natives in the Fairbanks area to join our organization.